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Comments: Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on the Kootenai winter travel plan scoping

documents. I really appreciate that the public was provided the opportunity to see the minimization criteria at this

early phase.

 

The Forest Services 2015 Over-Snow Vehicle rule creates a paradigm where areas are closed to snowmobiling

unless designated as open to use. I very much enjoy snowmobiling in our National Forests.  

 

Thank you for considering my comments. I look forward to seeing more access for snowmobiles.


